
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Willow International 
School Newsletter 

 
 

Tuesday 19th March 2024 San Jose 

(Fathers Day) 
 

The school will be closed on Tuesday 

19th March as Fathers Day is an official 

autonomous holiday in Spain. 

We are open as usual on Monday 18th 

March 2024 prior to the one day 

closure on the 19th March 

 

Thursday 21st & Friday 22ndMarch 

2024 - PENTA (Ofsted) Inspection  

  

Due to the PENTA (Ofsted) inspection 

on 21st & 22nd March 2024 ALL student 

are expected to attend school for the 

remainder of the week before we 

break up for Easter. 

 

Please note that any unauthorised 

absences will be logged by the 

inspectorate. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

New Staff Members 

 

Welcome to the newest members of 

the Willow International Team! 

 

We are delighted to welcome Mr 

Thackray our new Humanities and 

Key Stage 3 ICT teacher. 

 Mr. Thackray has a wealth of 

experience having been teaching in 

the UK for over 20 years, 

specialising particularly in 

Geography and History.   

---------------------------- 

In Primary we welcome Miss S 

Train as our new Learning Support 

Assistant. 

 

 Miss Train will be assisting the 

existing teaching staff across all 

the Primary classrooms. 
 

 
 

29th February 2024 

Wellbeing Wednesday Workout 
 

Coming soon……  
 

Willow International School value´s the importance of healthy minds!  
 

Every Wednesday morning students and staff alike will start the day the right 

way.... a fun workout to promote confidence and distract any negative thoughts 

and emotions by releasing those feel-good emotions 😊 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Primary

Nut Allergy
 

Could we remind all primary parents NOT to send any food items to school 

containing nuts please. 

We do have a student who has a nut allergy and as you are aware this can be 

highly dangerous for them. 

Thank you very much for your co-operation. 
 

We are delighted to announce a new Parent´s Portal system, "SchoolCloud" 

will soon be available for Parents and Carers with features such as the Extra 

Curricular and Parent´s evening booking system and events. This will be 

easily accessed via the school´s website, more details to follow soon…. 
 

 

Change of days… 

From next week, commencing 4th March, Cookery and Sports Club will swap 

days. Therefore, Cookery Club will be on Tuesdays and Sports Club will be 

on Wednesdays. 
 



         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

    Our Primary scientists have been learning about the different materials          

                                    various items are made from, concentrating here on  

                                                                                the properties 

                                                                                       of lego 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Primary students have been learning about the British Royal Family 
and enjoyed a traditional afternoon tea 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Secondary Students have been really 

enjoying the new Chess Club and cooking up 

a storm with the Cookery Club ! 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


